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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Transcription of  punctuation and symbols (1.7.3, 1.7.5) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the Canadian Committee on Cataloguing for this proposal. We agree in principle but 
would like to point out that we had serious issues in understanding the example on page 7, and its 
explanation.  

As far as we understand, the explanation is based on the ISBD representation of the data. If this 
assumption is true, the explanation should be designated as such. 

For such cases where it is difficult to describe the examples, it might be useful to have examples 
with title page images in the RDA Toolkit. 


